
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: August 15, 2000 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins and Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:28 PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
Allan and Joan Storey (15 Chaffee Road)  Came in for approval of septic design submitted the 
previous week.  Arthur had already reviewed and we issued a copy of approval. 
 
William Parker Estate (22 Candlewood Drive) 
Paul Bovier representing Caldwell Banker – came in for certification of title V septic system after 
passing well test. 
 
Normand Corriveau – (95 East Brimfield Road Map 14 Block C Parcel 14) representing CSA 
Realty “Howlett Lumber” wants well permit & septic approval.  Reviewed plan and distances and 
granted well permit. 
 
Roland Clavet – came in and asked about procedure to follow to install a title V tight tank.  Sally 
informed him of steps he should take. 
 
John performed several routine (semi-annual inspections)   
 
Inspections were done at the following locations: 
 
1. Fenders 
2. PJ’s 
3. Holland Market 
4. Holland Pizza 
5. Camp Mishnoah 
6. Holland Senior Center 
 
No critical items were noted. 
 
John motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:28 PM 
 
 


